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Dear UCSF Patient, 

We are contacting you because you receive care at the University of California, San Francisco (UCSF), are over the age of 18 years old, speak English, and have a working email. We received your contact information through UCSF’s electronic medical record system. 

We are excited to invite you to join a free UCSF web-based study, sponsored by the Centers for Disease Control and Intellix LLC.  

Our study wants to work with people who have been in a hospital recently to help UCSF improve its care.  The goal of the study is to find better ways to improve how patients recover from being sick – particularly things like being able to walk, taking care of your pain, and returning you to better health.   

But we need your help! 

Our study will email you surveys delivered in a user-friendly format and will help us get more accurate data about your health.  The first survey will happen while you are in the hospital, and later ones will happen 14, 30, and 60 days after you go home. Each survey will take about 10 minutes of your time.

All components of the study are OPTIONAL, and if you would prefer to do this survey in person or by phone, we can do that too! 

Please click your special invitation link:  (XXXX) and consider joining


	Andrew Auerbach MD MPH
Professor of Medicine, UCSF School of Medicine



